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Mai Vang

From: Aaron Symicek <aaronsymicek@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 10:32 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: 571 Van Buren

Dear City Clerk and City Council Members, 
 
I am sending this email regarding a notice that I just received for a $5000 Vacant Building Fee.    I am traveling this week 
and I am out of the state.   I am requesting this hearing to be rescheduled to a later date that I can participate in.  I have 
called around 4 different departments and phone numbers and nobody could help me.   I was told that previous notices 
had been mailed to me on this Assessment, however I did not receive them.     
 
I am requesting to find someone that I can speak with and work with the City to either rent this property or sell it.   I am 
asking for help from the City to find contractors that can do some work on the property to get it ready for rent/sale.   I 
also need additional time, as the contractors that I have talked with have not been able to help or not follow up with 
me.   I do not want to work against the city nor do I want to pay a $5000 fine.   I am hoping that you will reschedule this 
matter and recommend someone I can speak with about this matter. 
 
I spoke Mia Vang, today 1-17-24 at 9:29am.   Ms. Vang stated she is requesting for a new hearing to be set for Feb 6. 
 
Thank you for working with me and against me. 
 
 
Aaron Symicek 
Cell 651-210-0852 
 
 


